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MP Calls for FM in Killin

Killin could be in line for better radio reception following lobbying from Stirling MP, Anne McGuire.  

Following representations from constituents Mrs McGuire approached the BBC to ask what action was being taken to increase FM availability in rural parts of Scotland.  In his reply to Mrs McGuire BBC Controller in Scotland, John McCormick, stated that he had instructed engineers to carry out a feasibility study on providing an improved signal in Killin, as part of ongoing upgrading along the A9 and A82 trunk roads.
Mrs McGuire said

“While 97% of people in Scotland have access to good FM radio reception I can understand the great frustration of those that are outwith that area, and whose radio reception can vary greatly from day to day.  I know from constituents that this is a particular irritation when Radio 4 Long Wave is taken over by cricket!
I am glad that the BBC has agreed to examine the possibility of improving the FM radio signal in Killin as part of their ongoing development work.  I look forward to seeing the results of this study and, although no promises can be made, I hope that people in Killin will soon have an improved radio signal.”  
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